
 
 
 
 
 
 

PHYSICAL THERAPIST 

ASSISTANT PROGRAM 

ALUMNI NEWSLETTER 

FALL 2018 

PTA PROGRAM UPDATE 
 

LATEST RECIPIENT OF THE YAREMA BOSKYY PTA TO DPC SCHOLARSHIP 

David White, PTA Class of 2018, is the latest recipient of the Yarema Boskyy PTA to DPT Scholarship.  Dave 

is finishing up his second semester at Neumann University.   

FUTURE PLANS 

While the current cohort has been taking courses in the regular sequence, all lectures have been provided 

remotely.  The PTA program is hoping to resume face-to-face lectures with the incoming Class of 2023.   

Additionally, program faculty have proposed a substantive change to the PTA curriculum and sequence.  It 

has been approved by the PTA Program Advisory Panel, the Dean, and the division.  As soon as it is 

approved by the college’s Curriculum Committee, it will be sent to CAPTE for approval.  We are looking 

forward to sharing with you our new curriculum sequence soon! 

A PEEK INTO THE PTA LAB 

 

Please contact Professor Ned Crane at CraneE@mccc.edu if you are interested in hosting a PTA student!! 
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